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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 

 

 
 

19th March 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The education of your child remains at the forefront, so in light of the announcement by the 
Department for Health to close schools until further notice, we have created a bank of resources to 
minimise the disruption to your child’s education. A number of these resources can be accessed 
online and others will be coming home with your child today. For further information please see 
the overleaf. 
 
As soon as we receive further information from the Government about re-opening we will advise 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Laura Bennett 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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Oak 1 Home Learning 
 
 
Twinkl.com is a site online which has a wealth of games and power points which support your 
child’s learning. Whilst the school is shut, you as parents, can access this site and use the resources.  
 
 
Each child in Oak 1 and Oak 2 will be bringing home a bean or sunflower seed to plant at home. It 
would be helpful if children could keep a diary of any changes that happen. This could be done by 
photographs, writing lists or, if your child is able, writing observations in a sentence. We have been 
enjoying planting, weeding and digging in our base garden. It would be fantastic if whilst at home 
children could continue this is they have a garden accessible to them. 
 
 
The children can explore numbers up to 10 and there are Numberblock episodes to support this.  
 
 
Please use this time to read and share many stories and non-fiction texts with your child. If they 
have a reading book please practise reading daily as normal. Our class story is Jack and the 
Beanstalk. It would be helpful if you could share this and other traditional tales with your child. 
 
 
 
 
 


